Raising the Participation Age (RPA)

The Government is increasing the age to which all young people in England must continue in education or training, requiring them to continue until the end of the academic year in which they turn 17 from 2013 and until their 18th birthday from 2015.

Raising the participation age (RPA) does not mean young people must stay in school; they will able to choose one of the following options post-16:

· full-time education, such as school, college or home education

· an apprenticeship

· part-time education or training if they are employed, self-employed or volunteering full-time (which is defined as 20 hours or more a week). 

For more detailed information please click here.
It will be your child’s responsibility to make sure that they carry on learning. They may ask you for help and support when they are deciding what to do at the end of Year 11.

We also support our youngsters through our careers advisor (Mrs Wilkins-Bland) and other staff within the school. Our Sixth Form Team are at hand to inform and guide youngsters with what is on offer within the school and wider area. 
